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Wednesday 18th December 2024 
 

Year 6 – HMS Belfast 
 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
As previously shared, next half-term, our new Learning Journey will be ‘World War Two’. As 
a result of the school closure until the 8th of January 2025, we have now had to change the 
dates for our visit to HMS Belfast in Southwark.  All details except for dates remain the 
same. Whilst on the trip, we will be travelling by public transport (bus and trains) to and 
from the venue and should be back by normal school time. The trip is a fantastic 
opportunity for the children to explore and experience a real part of World War Two first-
hand; it really will fully immerse the children in the topic.    
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:    Tuesday 14th January 2025 (6M and 6O) 

Wednesday 15th January 2024 (6B and 6E)  
 
Place:   HMS Belfast, Southwark, SE1 2JH.  
 
Cost:  A contribution of £12.00 is necessary to cover the cost of this trip. 

Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake, the trip will not take place. 
Please make payment via your child’s Arbor account by Friday 10th January 
2025. 

 
We would like to make you aware if your child is absent from school on the day, a refund 
may not be possible as we must book in advance. 
 
If you are available to attend the trip as a parent volunteer, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 
 
 
 


